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Director’s note:
The holidays are here! What a wonderful first half of the

year this has been! We still have some openings for the

25-26 school year in our 2s, 3s, and 4s,

so please spread the word around town

that any interested family can email me

or call our office to learn more and set

up a tour! Please make sure to scroll through the whole

newsletter to read all about everything that is happening at

TPNS! We hope you all have a wonderful holiday season and

wish you a happy new year!

Important Dates for January (some on calendar):

★ 6; School reopens! Flu Shot due before this day

★ 6; Stay & Play session 2 begins

★ 17-20; Martin Luther King Weekend - No School

Take care of yourself and each other!

🎇Nicole Wilhelm, TPNS Director



December Fun in the 5 day 3s

We have had an amazing, fun filled and very busy month! We hit the ground

running after Thanksgiving, jumping right into preparations for our big holiday

celebration! We worked very hard to learn all our songs! We also made so many

beautiful holiday crafts, including Christmas Trees, glittery ornaments and

wreaths, and read so many holiday books! And no Christmas would be complete

without reindeer food! There was also lots of laughter and playtime with friends!

In science we took a closer look at the Christmas Tree, which is an evergreen tree

that never loses its leaves! There are many different kinds of evergreen trees,

like a white pine tree or a Norway spruce (very soft) or a blue spruce tree (very

prickly). We also learned that Christmas is filled with beautiful yummy smells like

gingerbread, peppermint and pine!🎄




